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Board of Management  

Agreed Report 

1st September 2021 

 

Please refer to the monthly newsletters and school Facebook and Twitter pages for more 

news. 

 

 

• The BoM adopted the COVID-19 Response Plan and Risk Assessment from the 

last school year. 

• The 2019/20 school accounts were discussed and adopted. 

• Enrolment for Junior Infant places for the 2022/23 school year will open on 1st 

February 2022. 

• The Teacher Course Day (EPV Day) Policy was reviewed and ratified. 

• The Board will funding towards teachers’ continuing professional development 

(CPD) this year. Teachers can apply for a reimbursement of the cost of CPD in 

June.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


